
 
Fowler and North Pine Streets 

Utility Improvement Project 
Two Week Look Ahead: September 16th – September 27th 

General Project Information: 
• Project work hours:  7am – 3:30pm for day work 

11pm – 5am for night work (if needed) 
Projected Construction Activities: 

 Week of  
September 

16th 

• Contractor to continue removing and replacing curbs and sidewalks 
displaced or damaged by construction activities on North Pine Street.   

• Police details will be on site to assist with traffic and pedestrian 
coordination.   

• Roadway may be closed to through traffic during working hours, No 
Parking restrictions will be posted for working hours.  

• Some driveways will be impacted where sidewalk repairs are planned, 
affected driveways will not be accessible for approximately 2 days 
while concrete is formed and poured. 

Week of 
September 

23rd  

• Contractor to finish remaining curb and sidewalk work, and clean up.   

• Stripping, grading, and repaving of North Pine Street scheduled to be 
completed on or around the first week of November.   
  

 
 
Issue Date: September 13, 2019 
Please visit the Utility Improvement Project Page link at: 
https://www.salem.com/city-engineer/pages/federal-fowler-and-north-pine-streets-utility-improvement-project  
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